
WE HAD A GREAT GARAGE SALE . . .  

Thanks to all who donated towards the garage sale!  A total of $4,435.56 was raised to 
benefit the Palms Deaf Church, a new worshipping community being developed in 
conjunction with St. Mark’s Lutheran Church by the Sea and the Florida Bahamas 
Synod.  To learn more about this new ministry, follow the following link:  https://
youtu.be/gKo9ADj6sKM 


